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i hear 
you are in 
trouble, 

frank.
i fucked 

up. i left a 
document in my 
cabin and the 
feds found 

it.

yes, that is 
exactly what i did, 
you know, and you 
know what he did 
to me to set an 

example.

yeah, i 
know. he 
asked the 

demon to turn 
you into a 
woman.

i called nina. if 
anyone had a 
solution to my 
problem, it had to 
be her.



yeah, 
that is his 

way of keeping 
his troops in 

check. maximum 
humiliation. you 
become one of 

his whores.

is there 
any thing 

you can do 
to help 

me?

nope
. his 

demon love 
this kind of 

thing. he 
won’t let 
you get 

away with 
it.

i 
cannot 

cope with 
this. i have 
seen the 

videos, you 
know… of 

you…

you have 
seen the 

video of him 
fucking me, eh? 

tell me, he sent 
it to you after 
he found out 
about your 

little mistake, 
eh? well, 

welcome to 
my world.



“he has one huge 
cock, you know, 
another gift from 
the demon. it can be 
hard to handle, but 
it is also a bit 
arousing.”



“and it fills you up 
real nicely”.



i’d 
rather not 
think about 

that.

but you 
should. 

this is one 
of the perks 

being his 
whore.



the same evening.

you know, 
people make 

mistakes. i am 
sorry the atf 
got hold of 
that paper. i 
have done my 
best to limit 
the damages 

caused by our 
exposure.

i get it. You 
are only human, 
blah, blah, blah. 

all of this is 
true, but my 

business model 
depends on my 
people doing 

their jobs, and 
you lost 
focus.

hey 
listen, i 
can just 

disappear, 
you know…



i see, 
you would 
rather die 

than become 
one of my 

girls.

that 
is not 
what i 

meant. you 
know 
that.

my dear, dear, 
damien. is the 

slave 
unwilling?

oh 
damien, it 
seems the 
slave is 

unwilling. i 
like that!

i haven’t 
summoned 
you yet!

i tried to play it 
cool, but he could 
probably sense how 
afraid i was.

the fact that the 
demon appeared out 
of thin air did not 
make me less afraid.



i have 
a will of 
my own 

dear, you 
should now 

that by 
now,

i want to 
feed on that 

slave and 
drink his 

maleness.

i want 
him to 

suffer the 
fate of 
women.

well, 
frank, it 

seems you 
are out of 

luck.



goddam!
you 

fucking did 
it!i stood perfectly 

still, hardly 
breathing.



of 
course 

she did it. 
you and i are 
going to have 
a lot of fun 
together.

but i have work 
to do. i will 

leave you here 
for a while. you 
may contemplate 
what fait has in 
store for you.

you do not normally 
think about the 
contours of you 
body. i did now.



i had a big ass, and i 
could sense two big 
globes of female 
wonder on my chest.

the demon was 
nowhere to be seen, 
but i could sense 
her presence in the 
air.



i was dizzy and fell 
down on the coach. i 
could feel my tits 
being pulled down 
by gravity, while my 
ass seemed to defy 
it.



damien came back 
into the room. he 
had taken i shower, 
preparing himself 
for me.

do you 
like your 
new tits, 

baby?

mmmm, big 
fat tits for 
men to play 

with.



that’s 
your new 
life, now, 

girl…

fascinating, 
isn’t it, you woke 
up as a big white 
powerful man. 

i know you 
have always 

looked down 
on my because i 

am from 
columbia, so i 

asked the 
demon to make 
you a soft and 
curvy latina.



have 
you touched 
your pussy, 

yet?



i 
cannot 

wait to put 
my dick 
inside 
you!



i was overwhelmed 
with feelings. i 
wanted to run, but 
having his tongue 
play with my…. oh 
god… pussy lips… 
they were so real!



i grabbed my big, 
fat,tits. i felt the 
soft skin fill my 
small girly hands.



i bit my lip to stop 
myself from crying 
out as his tongue 
licked my stiffening 
clit.



then he pushed me 
down on my knees.

i remembered the 
video of nina with 
that huge cock in her 
mouth.



i was helpless. i was 
his whore now. and i 
grabbed his cock, as 
many of his whores 
had grabbed mine.



look at you with 
your big tits 

hanging out. you 
are a true natural 
cock sucker. are 

you sure you didn’t 
want this before 

the change?



then he pulled me up 
on the coach. i was so scared.

then i could feel him 
push his cock inside 
that other cavity, the 
one that had not 
been there an hour 
ago.

oh my god!



and he started to 
fuck me in a steady 
rhythm. my whole 
body was shaking, my 
tits swaying.



i could feel my body 
responding as i 
pushed my big ass 
backwards to get 
him deeper inside me.



oh my 
god, that 
is… oh… 

oh… my….



mmmmm…

you are 
starting to 
like being 

fucked like a 
girl, aren’t 
you frank?

you know what? 
you need a new 
name. a latina 

name.  i am going 
to call you 

ximena.



do you like to 
be filled up with 

real cock, 
ximena?



fuck you, 
you bastard.

but what angered me 
the most was that i 
liked having his cock 
between my legs.





he wanted it to end 
the way it often ends 
for a whore.





they all know about 
me, now, the boys, 
my former 
colleagues. 

damien has made a 
treat out of me, a 
treat he gives loyal 
followers.



but sometimes he 
sends me someone 
who used to work 
for me, like phil 
here, who was a 
prospect in my gang.

he wants phil to go 
back to the gang and 
tell them about how 
frank has become a 
cock-sucking slut.



phil will tell them 
about how good i am 
at tit-fucking.



and how great a 
cock-sucker i have 
become.



and he will tell 
them how much i like 
to have cock inside 
my tight pussy.



and he will tell 
them about the way i 
moan, even if i do 
not want to, and how 
i cannot help 
myself: i have to 
play with my big tits.



and it won’t all be a 
lie.



i do like it rough.



i do like a big fat 
cock inside me.



so sue me!
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